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Tara Hall

From: Rice, Donna E <donna.e.rice@dhhs.nc.gov>
Sent: Friday, September 30, 2022 12:17 PM
To: RentalHelp
Subject: Fully Accessible Housing Units

This message was sent securely using Zix®  
 
Hello,  
 
As a Transition Coordinator who coordinates transition services, I am 100% supportive of an increase from 5% to 10% of 
fully accessible 1st floor units for new construction projects.  The low income elderly & disabled individuals I serve in the 
Western Region of North Carolina are in desperate need of safe, decent affordable housing.  In addition to the need for 
housing, there is a need for those that solely rely on wheelchairs and similar durable medical equipment for their 
activities of daily living. Thus, fully accessible units.   Please recognize this need and assist us in our efforts by increasing 
fully accessible units to 10% in the Western Region and beyond! 
 
Thank you. 
 
Donna E. Rice 
Money Follows the Person Transition Coordinator 
Division of Vocational Rehabilitation Services/Independent Living 
NC Department of Health and Human Services 
 

 

Find a vaccine location, get questions answered and more at YourSpotYourShot.nc.gov. 
 
Main Office: 828-639-6410 
Direct Office:  828-639-6443 
Fax: 828-639-6480 
donna.e.rice@dhhs.nc.gov 
 
1261 10th Avenue Lane SE 
Hickory, NC 28602 
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Email correspondence to and from this address is subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized State 
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official. Unauthorized disclosure of juvenile, health, legally privileged, or otherwise confidential information, including confidential information relating to an ongoing 
State procurement effort, is prohibited by law. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete all records of this email. 
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